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PB4L Rewards

When kids do something great in class or
out on the playground they earn green
tokens. When they have got enough
green tokens they can choose prizes. A
lunch out is 50 tickets!

Malariki Hangi

Matariki was celebrated on the 9th of July
2021, from 5.00am till 1pm.

Some of our year 5 and 6 boys arrived at
5am to help prepare the hole for the hangi
to get cooked in and prepare the fire.

The hangi and Matariki celebration was
successful and enjoyed by all the students
and whanau.

Year 3 and 4 Football

Agroup of Year 3 and 4 kids have been
going to Waihi Beach School to have a go
at football. Mr Carroll has been taking
them. They play against teams from the
other schools in Waihi and they have had

afuntime.

Tama Club

Our Tama Club meet on a Wednesday
afternoon with Mrs Hartley and Matua Matt.
They do some learning, some Kapa Haka and
have some fun! They have plans for some

upcoming projects so watch this space.

Edgewater High
School Band

They came from Auckland with
an amazing jazz band. There
were singers , piano players,
trumpets, guitars, drums, flute
and dancers.

Our school really enjoyed it.
We clapped along to the songs
and some kids even got up to go
and dance while two amazing
singers sang for them.

It was so fun to watch, inspiring
us to sing and learn an
instrument.

Year 5 and 6 Football

Every Friday we go to college
field and play football. There
are two Waihi East School
football teams. One team is
Team Yellow and the other
one Team Blue. Keith is our
coach and he coaches us
every Tuesday at school.

Maths Week

o Disco

‘We had a school disco on the 12th August. Lots of kids went to the disco and had a good time.
Their were rainbow lights and lots of lollies to make the kids go crazy!

WBOP Chess Tournament

We went to the WBOP chess
tournament on Friday the 13th August in
Tauranga. We had 6 rounds of chess. We
played against schools from all over
Tauranga. We came 3rd equal and the
top 4 teams all got a chocolate bar each.

There also was a group of boys that danced non stop up the front.

‘We raised over $1000 for our school!




Student Reports to the Board of Trustees Term 3

Lockdown Learning

At home we had to learn online. We got
to see our friends online on our google
meets or zoom . The work was hard and
vou had to turn it in when you were
finished. Some days you had more than
three google meets. Some kids liked
lockdown and most did not hecause you
couldn't see your friends or teachers.
Some liked this because you could do
vour homework in bed or while you
were eating breakfast.

Bubble School

Bubble school was very different to
normal school. There were
different bubble colours and lots of
rules like staying 1 metre distance
and you had to stay in your family
bubbles.

We still had to do school work but
we gol Lo do fun things like
Rainhow Day where we all dressed
up in rainbow colours for fun and
we made bubble hats.
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Ms Scott’s Blurh Check out our fabulous student report -

that wraps Term 3 up and celebrates all
the amazing things we manage o pack in!

what an amazing, diverse and slightly
zy Lerm it has been!

Happy  holiday everyone! Looking
forward to ng you all next term,
rested and ready to rock!!

Our role has grown, the sun is oul more often
and the smiles are [rom ear Lo ear.

A huge thank you lo you all - for your Nga mihi, WL
contributions to our kura (school), your . P
support of our gorgeous kaiako (Leach Briar » "

any encouraging word you might have shared
with them.

Teaching is a BIG job - and I just want lo
shout oul to our awesome leam - Lo s
thanks for being our everyday superhero

@

Colour Run

Year 5 and 6 Girls Hike

The year 5 and 6 girls went on a hike to the Waitawheta hut. We all walked

. We all had to stop at the boogie ( The big log) and we ate
our sandwiches. Back on our way and we finally reached the hut. Most of the
girls lay on the ground and got the group photo taken. Then we were all
allowed to go and have an explore around the hut. After a while we had
dinner and set up our beds we also got into groups and practiced a skit.
After that we played spotlight with the adults. The kids went first for at least
4rounds and then the adults for 1 and then the Kids
to sleep. We had weetbix and marshmallows for breakfast which was

delicious.
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Our fun run is on the November 5th. We have
raised $5000 for the fun run so far. People
can do a donation online, the more money
you get the better prizes. The more tickets
you get the hetter the chance you will get
$20,000 of money for stuff, Even if you get to
$1,000 you can win a trampoline there are
lots of really cool prizes. All of the kids love
this and we are raising lots of money and lots

of Kids are getting involved.
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